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21 August 2012 
 
 
Hon. Mar Roxas 
President 
Liberal Party of the Philippines 
 
 
Dear Hon. Mar Roxas: 
 
We, your liberal family in Asia, extend our deepest sympathies to the Liberal Party of the 
Philippines (LP) for the untimely demise of Hon. Jesse Robredo, Secretary (Minister) of the 
Department of Interior and Local Government (DILG) and Executive Vice President of the 
LP. We stand together with LP in honoring a liberal stalwart who turned good governance 
into a reality and who inspired fellow Filipinos to strive for excellence in public service 
through transparency and accountability. His vision for inclusiveness in public participation 
truly displayed people empowerment and unity in serving the nation.   
 
Kindly extend our deepest condolences to the family and loved ones of Sec. Robredo. We 
join the Filipino community in remembering and celebrating the life, the character, the vision, 
and the heart of a true liberal.   
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Sam Rainsy, MP    
Chairman 
Council of Asian Liberals and Democrats 
 
  
 
 
 
 
J.R. Nereus Acosta, PhD 
Secretary General 
Council of Asian Liberals and Democrats  


